My name is Richard Thomsen I have lived on West Beach Rd in Charlestown full time now for 14 years. And been a member of the Dunn's Corners operating Committee for 7 of them, I would like your support for reelection to help kept our District not only one of the lowest mill rates in the state while supplying our Fire Dept with the what they need to provide good fire protection and first responder support to both Westerly Ambulance and Charlestown Rescue on the EMS side. It has been an honor to volunteer serving our Fire District.

Thank you for your support
Richard Thomsen
283 West Beach Rd.
Charlestown R.I. 02813

To: Dunn's Corners Fire District - Nominating Committee

From: Bob Delaney

I would appreciate your consideration in nominating me for one of the at large Operating Committee positions to be voted on at the July 2024 annual meeting.

I have been active with the Department and the District over the years since I first joined the department in 2007. I have consistently worked to ensure that the department is well funded and equipped all while assisting with other members of the Operating committee, our Chiefs and the Officers to help maintain one of the lowest cost fire district tax rates in the State. I currently serve as the District's Treasurer and when needed had filled in as the Moderator during a transition period. My participation level at meetings is high, and I would like to continue to work the on the committee if elected.

Thank you for your consideration!